Rochester, Jacqueline

Subject: FW: Deer Committee opening

From: Conklin, Mike

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 3:18 PM

To: Rochester, Jacqueline <jacqueline.rochester@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: Fwd: Deer Committee opening

Mike Conklin
Director of Environmental Affairs
Town of Wilton

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Russnok, Mike" <Mike.Russnok@WILTONCT.ORG>
Date: April 19, 2021 at 2:52:59 PM EDT

To: "Vanderslice, Lynne" <Lynne.Vanderslice@WILTONCT.ORG>
Cc: "Conklin, Mike" <Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>

Subject: Deer Committee opening

Lynne,

Hope this note finds you and your family well...

| understand there is an opportunity to discuss filling a vacancy on the Deer Committee at an
upcoming First Selectmen's meeting and wanted to see if we could appoint Donna Merrill to re-

join the Committee?

| have recently spoken to Donna and she is interested in filling the vacancy. Donna used to be
on the Deer Committee and was a really valuable resource to the Committee with her
knowledge and passion for the all things to do with the environment. She is an avid supporter
of the hunt and understands the positive impact it can have on our forests. Her background
and connection to the Wilton Land Trust will also help her contribute to the Committee.

If you have any questions or concerns please let me or Mike Conklin know.

Thanks

Mike

Mike Russnok
Wilton Deer Committee



